JOHN BISHOP
Tuscola County Register of Deeds
125 W. Lincoln Street, Suite 400
Caro, Michigan 48723

NOTICE OF CLOSING

Beginning March 18, 2020, and until further notice
the Register of Deeds’ office will be closed to the
public due to the Coronavirus/COVID-19 crisis.
Please attempt to conduct all business by
alternative means such as: the US Postal Service, e-
mail, fax, phone, e-filing and the county website,
https://www.tuscolacounty.org. If these methods
do not serve your purpose you may set up a special
appointment by phone or email. Please do not
come to an appointment if you are sneezing or
coughing. You will not be admitted. We apologize
for any inconvenience and thank you for your
cooperation.




